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NOTICE REGARDING RFP MED-19-001 Actuarial Services for Iowa Medicaid
March 9, 2018
The Department of Human Services received letters of intent to bid from the following entities:

Aon

Deloitte Consulting LLP

Mercer Health & Benefits LLC

Milliman

Navigant Consulting, Inc.

Optumas


1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA 50319-0114

